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Thursday 17th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Following feedback from a number of parents, we have decided to review the Christmas play that 
we are planning for the Starlings Class to put on. 
 
We want the Christmas play to be something you are excited to see and your children thrive in. I 
made the decision for us to use Whoops a Daisy Angel as our play, as it is one we have done 
before and it suits a small class, as we only have 18 children in the Starlings. However, on 
reflection, this was not the right decision as it is targeted at slightly younger children and possibly 
does not give the children an opportunity to shine as much as they possibly could. 
 
We have, therefore, decided to change the play we are putting on. We are now going to put on a 
play called Santa’s Hat, which has more speaking lines for children and the new scripts will be 
prepared for your children next week. 
 
We have informed your children about this change and ask that the scripts we sent home 
yesterday are recycled please. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused, but we are sure that Santa’s Hat will be amazing! 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Ricky Emms 
Head teacher 


